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PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Audit & Performance Committee with an 
update on progress in relation to Internal Audit’s planned activity. 
 

 
1. BACKGROUND 
 

The Public Sector Internal Audit Standards (PSIAS) require that the Chief 
Internal Auditor reports periodically to the Audit and Performance Committee 
in internal activity and on performance relative to the approved annual plan. 
 

2. PROGRESS 
 
Since the last report to the Audit and Performance Committee, Internal Audit 
has continued to work on the assignments from the approved Internal Audit 
Plans.  
 
There has been some delay in resourcing the continuation of the remaining 
assignment from the 2020/21 Internal Audit Plan (Report G/20/83 refers), 
relating to Corporate Support. Discussions have taken place regarding this 
and it is now anticipated that this will be reported to the next meeting of the 
Audit & Performance Committee. 
 
Work is progressing with one audit from the 2021/22 Internal Audit Plan 
relating to the Primary Care Improvement Plan in conjunction with the NHS 
and the role of Angus’ IJB. The remaining assignment is scheduled to be 
commenced early in 2022.  
 
Work to deliver the Plan will be undertaken through a Joint Working Protocol 
agreed by the Chief Internal Auditors of both statutory partners. 
 

3. RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Audit & Performance Committee is asked to note the progress made in the 
delivery of the 2020/21 and 2021/22 plans. 

https://perth-and-kinross.cmis.uk.com/perth-and-kinross/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=ennJnxP3kVC5kY6JVqmxp8JjbR3VDnc%2bCFBBiFk10OoGfP4tCEfXtA%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d


 

 
4. CONSULTATION 
 

The Chief Finance Officer has been consulted on the content of this paper.  
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